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From: Lori Domian [ldomian@Mocorpcu.coop]

Sent: Friday, August 18, 2006 5:05 PM

To: Comments, Regulation
Cc: Lori Domian

Subject: 1506-AA86

Comments regarding lowering the threshold for funds transfers/transmittals of funds from $3,000.00 to $1,000.00
From a corporate credit union - it would impact my members operations dramatically. You should receive

feedback from these financial institutions - directly. Personally - I would have to try to ensure that my member
credit unions comply with the lower threshold so that I would have the records myself to be in compliance - as a
corporate.

I will support whatever changes that the majority speaks too.

Respectfully,

Lori Domian
Director of Member Services, BSA Officer
Missouri Corporate Credit Union
314-542-1384
314-542-1347 fax
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